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Hello everybody!  
 
We are coming to you from Wales, Lower Treginnis Farm!  
 
First of all, the trip through the UK was really tiring but exciting once 
we got there.  
 

We jumped off the coach, eager for the day to finally begin. Those 6 
and a half hours on the coach really got to us! We went to the 
dining room and tried some tasty Welsh cakes! We then practised a 
fire alarm before we went to dinner and had lasagne and salad.  
 
After that, we went to our cosy living room where we were split into 
3 groups, A, B and C. Group A went to see the goats, Group B went 
to see the sheep and 2 lambs that had been born this morning. 
They asked the farmer lots of great questions about sheep and 
sheep farming. Finally, Group C went to feed the pigs and see the 
chicks and chickens.  
 

We then went up to our dorms to get changed into our PJ’s before 
going into our living room to play games. We hope you are having a 
great time having an even more fun time than us!  
 

We will come back with more information soon!  
Monday 28th February 2022 

 
Lea, Judah, Cole. 
 


